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Comments: Due to recent wildfire issues, this issue is one that should be put on the back burner until our forest

land can be revitalized in a healthy way.  Hikers have a better plan for seeing the incredible lands that we ALL

value.  Let's look at the bigger picture and put all of our energy into bringing these lands back in a way that can

be appreciated.  Some effort into building a stronger plan to help with replanting or clearing what is remaining

would be a great idea, possibly involving some of the groups who would value the service to this incredible idea.


